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 NEWSLETTER 
KEEPING YOU UP TO DATE ON SIDCUP 

  

   

   

 

  

 

Starbucks is coming soon! 

We are delighted to welcome 

Starbucks to the High Street soon. 

They will be offering a sit in and 

takeaway service. 

. 

Fringe Festival 

Our Fringe Festival this year will be 
held on Saturday September 3rd and 
located in Lamorbey Park, The 
Glades. 

 

 

Coast Bar and Grill 

We are pleased to be working 

alongside Coast Bar and Grill who will 

be hosting our next networking event. 

The networking event is invite only. If 

any levy payers would like to join us 

please email us at 

hello@siducppartners.co.uk 

    

Armed Forces Day Armed Forces Day Armed Forces Day Armed Forces Day     

The United Services Club, Sidcup 

will be hosting an afternoon tea 

event Bookings for afternoon tea is 

via either the club directly or by 

emailing barstaff@uscsidcup.co.uk 

Afternoon tea costs £7.50 per head. 

The event also includes stalls and 

other entertainment including tanks 

on show. 
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Queens Jubilee EventQueens Jubilee EventQueens Jubilee EventQueens Jubilee Event    
We recently celebrated the Queens Jubilee with live entertainment, free activities, arts and crafts 
and a jubilee trail throughout Sidcup. We received fantastic feedback for the event. A video of the 
day can be viewed on our Facebook page. 
 

 

 

  

Networking at Boyles Networking at Boyles Networking at Boyles Networking at Boyles     
We recently hosted a Networking event for levy payers at Boyles located in Station Road. It was an 
afternoon event and thoroughly enjoyed by all those that attended. It is great to be able to network 
with each other again after the coronavirus pandemic. 
 
 
 
 

 

 


